Finance Report
June 2017

Operating Budget year to date:

As of the end of May, we are showing a surplus of approximately $8879 year to date.  

Our offerings are very slightly less than they were at this point last year.  However, if our offerings continue at this rate to the end of the year, we will not meet our targeted forecast.  Despite the increase in people attending church in the first quarter of the year, our offerings did not go up.

Thrift Shop income was lower at the start of the season than in previous years.  We believe that the construction on Michigan was a contributing factor.  Our May income, with our Saturday openings, was much higher than previously which is encouraging.  We are not changing our yearly forecast at this time but will watch with interest.

Our rental income is on track through the first five months of the year.  With the departure of the caterer, we will be receiving $5600 less revenue than forecast in our 2017 budget.  This may be potentially offset by other new rental agreements we might enter into.

In June, we are returning $7000 of the ProVision Fund to BC Conference; this will be shown on June’s statement.

Cheryl will provide an insert in the July 2nd bulletin of revenues and expenditures to date for the information of the Congregation.    
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